
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

A warm welcome back to school following, what we hope, has been an enjoyable and relaxing    
Summer break for you all. It has come as no surprise to us that the children have settled well in 
school and are getting-to-grips with their new routines, new teachers and new classrooms. It has 
been a real joy to walk around school this week and see everyone calm and enjoying their learning.   
As usual, we will send this newsletter to you (by e-mail) every Friday. It will continue to share          
exciting events in school, photographs of celebration and key dates to be mindful of throughout the 
year. Where needed, further information will be sent via further letters and/or text messages/
emails. Please ensure that your e-mail address and telephone number on our Arbor system is up 
to date. If not, or if it needs changing, please either call/e-mail the school office or drop in to the 
office to update us. It is really important that we have the most up-to-date contact information. 
This week we have included information about PE kit—when to come to school dressed in it and 
when to come to school in uniform and bring your PE kit with you. Also, we have provided               
information about our after-school clubs, what they are and when they start. You will need to be 
able to access the Arbor portal in order to sign up to clubs.  
Finally, in the same email as this newsletter, we have included the Phase Newsletters. They detail 
the learning taking place in each year group and any further information specific to classes/year 
groups.  
Have a lovely weekend everyone—hopefully the weather will stay beautiful. 
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Attendance news….. 

Whole school attendance is 90% this week.  

Remember we are aiming for 96% or above. 

The biscuit bears will start their visits to classes next week. 

N— N/A RecBT— 87%  RecDO— 92%  1AD– 96% 1RK— 91% 2HW— 95% 2NI— 91% 3JH—83% 

3NB— 96% 4FA—97%  4RM— 87% 5GA/LW– 86% 5HW— 96% 6LB— 78% 6NP—90%  
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Autumn Term 2023 Dates 

Here are some upcoming events for your diary: 

Tuesday 12th September 2023—Swimming sessions start for Year 5HW 

Monday 18th September 2023—Clubs start this week 

Friday 29th September 2023—Macmillan Coffee Morning (further details to follow) 

Tuesday 17th October 2023—Autumn Discos (further details to follow) 

Wednesday 18th October 2023—Harvest Celebration Assembly 

Friday 27th October 2023—Break up for half term 

Clubs for the Autumn Term  
The after-school clubs offer for the Autumn Term will be coming to you on a 

separate letter today.  

To sign up for a club, you will need to log onto the Arbor Portal. If you need 
help with this, please let the office know.  

This term we have a range of sport, technology, crafts and music clubs on a 
range of days and they last until 4:00pm when you should then pick your child 

up promptly from the hall doors. 

 

If you child in year 5 & 6 has permission to walk 
home usually, they will be able to do so.  



An Ebor Gardens Mini Gallery 
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PE Kit this term 

This year we are really excited to be working with Junior Jam for some of our 

specialist sessions (PE, Music, Spanish, Computing) in school. On these days 

the children’s mornings will be action packed and therefore they will need to 

come to school wearing PE kit.  

On other PE days, the children should come to school dressed in school     

uniform and bring their PE kit in a bag.  
 

Children in Years 1&2 should come to school in PE kit only on a Tuesday. 

Children in Years 5&6 should come to school in PE kit only on a Wednesday. 

Children in Years 3&4 should come to school in PE kit only on a Thursday.  

All this information is included on the phase newsletters. 
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